
 
 

City of Petersburg 
Minutes of the Regular City Council Meeting 

July 18, 2011 7:00 p.m. 
Petersburg Municipal Building 

24 E. Center Street 
Petersburg, MI 49270 

 

A Regular Meeting of the Council for the City of Petersburg was held on the above date. 
The Meeting was called to order by Mayor Holeman. 

Councilpersons present were Terri Bauer, Charles Bruckner, Fred Degner,  Jenna LaRocca, 
Lawrence Schadewald  and Joanne Tollison. 
Absent: 0 
 

Minutes of the last meeting were presented to Council in printed form as recorded. 
          Moved by Degner that the minutes of the previous meeting, 07/05/2011 be approved as  
          Presented. Supported by Tollison. Aye (7) Nay (0) Motion carried. 

 
 

Invoices were presented to Council in printed form by accounts: General Fund-$38,181.63;  
           Police Fund-$25,076.86; Major Streets-$470.80; Local Streets-$0.00; Sewer Fund   
           $13,578.83; Water Fund- $7,216.11; for a total of $84,524.23.  
Moved by Bruckner that the invoices as presented be approved and checks drawn for the same.  
          Supported by Bauer. Roll Call Vote: Aye (7) Nay (0) Motion carried. 
 
Dawn Pirolli shared positive comments regarding Community Day activities. 
 
Holeman stated old pressure issues are still being addressed with City of Monroe. 
 
Holeman will check on cell phone tower status. 
 
Moved by Bruckner that the following be reappointed:  
 
 Dawn Cilley – Planning Commission 3 year term 
 Tony Fietz – Recreation Committee 3 year term 
 Fred Degner – Brownfield Redevelopment Authority – 1 year term 
 Dorothy Sambiagio – Brownfield Redevelopment Authority – 1 year term 
 Rita Rousseau – Brownfield Redevelopment Authority – 3 year term 
 
Supported by LaRocca. Aye (7) Nay (0) Motion carried. 
 
Moved by Bruckner that the City send a letter complimenting and welcoming LaRocca’s new place of 

business on Saline Street.  Supported by Tollison. Aye (7) Nay (0) Motion carried. 
 
LaRocca stated we will be getting a bill from the Monroe County Road Commission.  It should be 

approximately $125.  The cost will be split with the softball committee. 
 
Moved by Degner that Council adjourn 7:32p.m. Supported by LaRocca Aye (7) Nay (0)  

       Motion Carried. 
 
Guests: Dawn Pirolli 
Employees: Trudy Goodin, Jean Schankin 
 

Minutes submitted by:_______________________________,Trudy L. Goodin, Deputy Clerk 

 
Minutes approved by:_______________________________  Mayor James Holeman 


